
Hello,

We have had a wonderful week with lots of exciting enrichment
opportunities taking place. We started the week with Years 1 – 6
visiting Chroma Church on Putney Road to learn all about the
meaning of Easter to Christians.

We have also had a whole host of fun activities which have been
organised by Miss Lambert and the Friends of Knighton group. We
would like to say a huge thank you for all of their enthusiasm in
organising such fun events: the Family Treasure Hunt, Spring Disco
and Chocolate Bingo. It was also great to see DJ Edwards back in
the house at the Spring Disco!

We need your help…
We would like to have more parent helpers in school especially to
support with reading. This can be once a week or a couple of times
a week, whatever suits you. If you are interested, then please let the
office know. Mrs Sunley will then in touch with you. Thank you in
advance.

The Travelling Book Fair is coming back to Knighton and is going to
be better than ever! It will be available from 3.30pm-4.00pm every
day from Friday 19th April to Wednesday 24th April and every book
will be buy 2, get the third book free! It will be a cashless event
where you can pay by card or QR link through your phone. We can't
wait to see you all there!

Finally, thank you again for all of your support over the past half
term. It has been short but packed with lots of exciting events and
we appreciate all of your support. Have a great week.
Miss Rebecca Smith.
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A huge congratulations goes 
to Macauley Class this week 
for amazing attendance and 
punctuality this week, Well 
done Macauley! 

Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 

Please keep up your hard 
work with your attendance 
and punctuality. Many 
thanks. 

Miss Key.
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Friday 22nd March – school closes to 
children 
Monday 8th April – school reopens to 
children 
Wednesday 10th April – Family Learning – 
English for parents – 1-3pm
Friday 19th April – Year 4 residential
19th April – 24th April – Book Fair in 
school
Monday 22nd April – Year 3 & 5 visit to the 
Gurdwara

Attendance

Class Attendance 
%

Bloomfield 95%
Macaulay 97%

Lansdowne 95.2%
Richmond 93.5%

Hughenden 94.4%
Lothair 91%

Sheridan 95.4%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
94.4%

Character muscle of the 
weekEmpathy:

To be able to understand other people’s 
feelings and find the best way to help or 
comfort them when they need it.  To be 
a good friend.

Friends of Knighton 
#collaboration #community

The next full meeting is 
on the 12th April at 
9:00am. We would 

love to see lots of you 
there to contribute your 
ideas on how to make 

the school a better 
place. 

 

There is no badge 
assembly this week 
as we are having our 
Spring Bonnet 
Parade.

Please check the school 
website from Monday 1st 
April to see our new 
dinner menu. Make sure 
you book dinners through 
the My Child At School 
app.










	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4
	Slide Number 5
	Slide Number 6

